
Hi Pinecrest Families, 

This is a courtesy email to inform you that Pinecrest Elementary School conducted an internal 
threat lockdown drill at 10:20 a.m. today.  The drill was coordinated with the East Lansing 
Police School Liaison.  This unannounced, state mandated drill is designed to help us practice 
our response in an emergency situation.  Our staff and students performed the drill quickly and 
safely.  While it is unfortunate that schools have a need to prepare for this type of threat, it is 
our goal as a school community to ensure that your children remain as safe as possible under 
any circumstances.  We appreciate your understanding, and should you have any questions 
please contact the school. 

Sincerely, 

Amy Webster 

Amy Webster 
Pinecrest Elementary School Principal 

 

 


